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Jenny M. Wong

Vice President-External Affairs
GTE Hawaiian Telephone
P.O. Box 2200

Honolulu, Hawaii 96841

Reference:  Experimental Application File No: 3369-EX-PL-92
Signature Date: September 28, 1932

Dear Mr. Wong:
This is in reference to our letter dated March 21, 1997, requesting additional
information regarding your application for an experimental license. To date,

we have not received a response to our inquiry.

Please be advised that in accordance with Section 5.60(b) of the Commission’s
Rules, the above referenced application has been dismissed without prejudice.

Sincerely,

/@p“/éf ///a/éz;’/// 7?0’“3

Paul L. Marrangoni
Chief, Experimental Licensing Branch




